

## State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS
NEW JERSEY VETERANS MEMORIAL HOME AT MENLO PARK
P.O. BOX 3013, 132 EVERGREEN ROAD
EDISON, NEW JERSEY 08818-3013
732-452-4100

JON S. CORZINE Governor Commander-in-Chief ☆☆
GLENN K. RIETH
Major General
The Adjutant General

November 7, 2008

Mr. Gerald Walsh D.A.V. Somerville Chapter #16 232 Union Ave. Somerville, NJ 08876

Dear Mr. Walsh:

On behalf of the residents and staff at the New Jersey Veterans Memorial Home at Menlo Park, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your organization for your most generous donation of \$3,600.00 for our residents.

Your check will be used for entertainment and the new clothing fund as per your request.

Our residents appreciate all the kind donations they receive. Once again, thank you for thinking about us. Your kindness is greatly appreciated by all and certainly not forgotten.

Useph Brandspiegel, MBA, LNHA

Chief Executive Officer

Sincerely,

Christine A. McNulty, CTRS

Supervisor of Recreation